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October 26, 2016
Sherwin Williams-Orlando District

1770 Semoran Blvd. 
Winter Park, Fl. 32792
Re:    Ruth Painting and Professional Services, Inc.
To whom it may concern,
I wanted to share my thoughts on Rod Ruth based on nearly 10 years of working with him. I have had the privilege of providing Rod paints and related items as his Sherwin Williams Coatings representative in the Central Florida market. My role has been to provide products and services needed on many different types of coating projects. Over this time, we have shared various information regarding project leads, industry trends, product data, product pricing, and many other important topics pertaining to our business. I have the utmost respect for, and trust, in Rod. Rod also has vast industry experience. He has worked on the supply side as well as working as a coatings contractor. He has been a wealth of knowledge for me personally.

Rod has developed such a strong positive reputation in our market due to his determination and commitment to deliver what has been promised. Always. 
Sincerely,

Jeff DeChurch
Coatings Representative

The Sherwin Williams Company – Orlando District
407-468-9673
swrep4041@sherwin.com
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